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I like the idea of adding voters from the hunting and fishing community because less 

hunters are registered voters, which makes no sense because of the Democrat's 

attack on our 2nd Amendment Rights all the time. Oregon voter rolls are the dirtiest in 

the country because of unchecked, unverified, and untenable methods of adding 

people to the rolls already in place. 

This further subverts the idea that voter rolls can be trusted. We have people signing 

up at the DMV, the doctor's office and by adding another method of adding people to 

vote just makes it worse. 

 

I oppose SB 1046 


